From: Lewis Trevellyan

To: Al12chelmsfordA120

Subject: BP Wild Bean Cafe Londis Rivenhall South Service Station CM83HB
Date: 02 November 2023 06:25:16

Hello,

I am a director of the company that currently owns the BP at Rivenhall South.

Can this site be reconnected to the new A12 route if it is decided that it is to be widened
via a new single access slipway on the northbound route and the wider land reallocated to
use as a truck stop for 50 heavy goods vehicles?

We have so few truck stop services on this route and it would greatly serve all to reuse an
established trading service station that is not obsolete.

Please call me to discuss.
Kind Regards,

Lewis Trevellyan
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